
 
 
 
 

MONTANA COUNCIL OF COOPERATIVES 
PO Box 3027 

410 Central Avenue, Suite 429 
Great Falls, MT  59403 
Phone:  406-727-1517 

 
Working to unite, promote and strengthen cooperative businesses across Montana 

 
Regular members are local cooperatives, credit unions and other associations and cooperatives operating upon a 
cooperative plan, and regional or state federations, associations or council of the same. The maximum dues paid per 
cooperative per year shall not exceed $465.00.   
 
Regular members shall make annual dues payments as follows: 
 
A. SUPPLY COOPERATIVES   B. GRAIN MARKETING COOPERATIVES 
Total sales (after deduction of State Gasoline Tax) 
        
Business Volume:   Dues:  Bushels:    Dues: 
Under  $500,000   $90.00  Up to  500,000   $90.00 
$500,001 $1,500,000  $185.00  500,001  to 1,000,000  $185.00 
$1,500,001 $2,500,000  $280.00  1,000,001 to 2,500,000  $280.00 
$2,500,001 $4,000,000  $375.00  2,500,001 to 4,000,000  $375.00 
$4,000,001 Over   $465.00  4,000,001 and Over   $465.00 
 
 
C. NON-CLASSED COOPERATIVES  CREDIT UNIONS, ELECTRIC and TELEPHONE CO-OPS 
    
Gross Income    Dues  Minimum: 6.25 cents per member 
0  $15,000   $35.00   
$15,001  $100,000  $90.00   
$100,001 $200,000  $185.00 
$200,001 $300,000  $280.00 
$300,001 $400,000  $375.00 
$400,001 over   $465.00 
 
NOTE:  For combined Marketing and Supply Cooperatives use both Schedule A. and B. (Combined dues: $465.00 max) 
 
Associate members are individuals, firm associations, corporations, clubs, groups, and organizations interested in 
promoting cooperatives and not qualified for regular membership. Associate members shall have the right to attend all 
meetings and participate in all discussions but shall have no right to vote in meetings of the Council. 
 
Individual    $60.00 
Cooperative Association  $185.00 
 
Sponsoring members are organizations that operate on a state-wide or area basis composed of organizations that qualify 
for regular membership. The annual dues paid by sponsoring members are determined by the Council Board of Directors 
upon receipt of the membership application. 
 
 
 
  


